
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs  Ita Larkin RIP     Lately Dead  Address:7 Eastbourne Grove, Heaton, Bolton BL1 5TR 

Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice  
 

Office hours:   Mon - Fri    10.30-12.30 
 

Phone Number:    01204 497068 
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Newsletter:  newsletter@stcuthberts.org.uk 
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Liturgy  childrensliturgy@stcuthberts.org.uk  

 Contact Details for Fr Chris 
 

christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
 

Phone: 01204 587996 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
14  July 2024 

 
 
 
 
Entrance: Be still for the presence   720 
Gloria: St Luke’s 
Alleluia: Alleluia, your words O Lord are Spirit and 
Life 
Offertory: Blest are you Lord    603 
Holy Holy: St Luke’s 
Memorial Acclamation: Save us, Saviour of the 
world. For by your Cross and Resurrection, You 
have set us free, You have set us free. 
Communion: Lord make me a means of your peace 
        899 
Exit: 5.30: Sing it in the valleys    787 
9.30 and 11.15:  10, 000 reasons    P4 

hymn board 

The Parish Liturgy for this Week in Ordinary Time 
Monday  
July 15 

Tuesday  
July 16 

Wednesday  
July 17 

Friday  
July 19 

Saturday  
July 20 

Sunday  
July 21 

Thursday  
July 18 

 
 Weekday 

of 
Ordinary 

Time 

 Our Lady of 
Mount 
Carmel  

Weekday of 
Ordinary 

Time 

Weekday 
of 

Ordinary 
Time 

 St 
Apollinaris, 

Bishop.  

16th Sunday 
in Ordinary 

Time 

 Weekday 
of Ordinary 

Time 

No  
Service 

 Requiem 
Mass for 

Ita Larkin   
Mass Mass Vigil 

Mass 

 

Masses 
 

9.30 am 
St Joseph 

 
11.15am 

St Thomas  
of 

Canterbury 

Whole 
School 
Mass 

 10.00 am 10.00 am 10.00 am 5.30 pm 9.15 am 

 
St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

St Joseph St Joseph 
 St Thomas  

of  
Canterbury  

St Thomas  
of  

Canterbury  

Please remember in your prayers….. 
 

All in your families & 
those of our parishioners 
who are sick.. 
Especially at this time  
 
Remember all those  
who have died recently…. 
 
All those with 
Anniversaries at this time …  
 

 

  
 

 
14 Sept  Folk Night 
18 Oct  Cafod ABBA Tribute Night  

Dates For Your Diary 

 

Dear Friends and Fellow Parishioner's, Bruce and I are 
fortunate enough to be going to Lourdes with the 
Salford Diocesan Pilgrimage on the 26th July. 
We cannot promise to bring any Lourdes water back 
however, we are happy to take any petitions you may 
have with us. 
If you do have a petition, can you 
please put it in an envelope marked 
Lourdes and place in the collection 
basket, I will ensure they come with 
us, please do not put any money in 
the envelope. 
Please pray for us as we will pray for 
you.  
Jackie & Bruce Sweeney 

 
 
 
 

If you normally pay cash for 
your entry into the parish draw at St Joseph`s, 
or at St Thomas of Canterbury 
please would you put your money in an 
envelope and put it in the 
red box in the porch. 
Please make sure you mark the envelope with 
your name. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

St Thomas of Canterbury Roman Catholic 
Primary School 

 (previously known as St Edmund's Eastbourne Grove) 
 

is celebrating it's Centenary commencing  this 
September 2024 and will continue with 
celebrations and events into 2025. 
 

Please can you delve into your attics, photo 
albums and any other places for 
any  memorabilia, photos, documents (old 
school reports!) or other relevant information 
and either forward direct to Clare Egan: 
 

cclareegan@hotmail.com 
 

or to the school, St. Thomas of Canterbury R.C. 
School, Eastbourne Grove Bolton BL1 5LH  
 

centenary@stoc.bolton.sch.uk 
 

Also if you know of anyone who you think will 
have any information or stories please forward 
the above details.  
 

It would be lovely to provide as much 
information as possible for this wonderful 
achievement. 

 

 Book Sale 
 A Big Thank You 

 

To everyone who supported the  
Cafod Book Sale by either buying a book or 

giving a generous donation. 
Also thanks to everyone who kindly donated 

books for the CAFOD event. 
The total amount raised was  

£365 
 

The money will be 
sent  to Cafod HQ 

to fund their appeal 
for the  

Sudan Famine 

Parish Draw 

mailto:cclareegan@hotmail.com
mailto:centenary@stoc.bolton.sch.uk
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